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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are writing to provide an update on the remediation work of Building A at Broken Hill 
North Public School. 

In addition to the works notification issued on 22 August 2024, installation of the 
demountable building near Building D is continuing and is anticipated to be operational during 
Term 4 2024. 

Following consultation with school leadership, we will be adding 2 additional demountables  
— providing staffroom space and staff toilet facilities.  

Planning is underway for the installation.  

We will keep the community updated with the latest information. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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